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Tonawanda Housing Authority
Spring 2021 Newsletter

“Behold, my friends, the spring is come; the earth has gladly received the embraces of the sun, and
we shall soon see the results of their love.”

¢ On street parking begins April 1*.

¢ 2021 is a Tenant Representative Election year. Election will be held on July 26, 2021. Each
representative will serve a 2-year term on the 7-member Board. Petitions for those interested in
running for Tenant Representative positions will be available May 3, 2021 from the Office.

e Grass cutting operations will soon be underway. Please make sure for your safety that you and
ALL children leave and do not enter the area while the grass is being cut. Typically, we are only
in that space for 5-10 minutes and it is for the safety of all tenants and personnel.

¢ Outside water faucets (ends of buildings) are shared outlets and do not belong to any single
apartment.

s With the change in weather the THA Manager will be monitoring compliance to the outdoor
storage of belongings. Elimination of any “playground” equipment, gazebos and wood fueled
grills and smokers; as well as general clean up to avoid rodent/ pest problems.

o Pools are not allowed. Sprinklers are okay, along with slip & slides (without a splash area
or pool at the end).

o Do not install swings on any kind on the laundry poles. These poles are not designed for
this use. You put your child in danger by using these posts as a swing set.

o Propane or electric grills only!! No charcoal or wood fired grills allowed. Grill must be 10
feet away from any building or structure when in use. Grill cooking surface cannot
exceed 36 inches wide by 24 inches deep.

e Senior Van Service- This service is for City of Tonawanda residents only, 60 years of age or older.
The van is available Tuesday through Friday beginning at 7:30am. Last pick up is 2:30pm. Contact
the Parks and Rec office at 505-1172 for more information and to get an application

We are still operating with the office door closed. We are available 9am-4pm Monday-Friday
via: Phone: 716-692-3555 and Email: office @tonha.org

As always, please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or
concerns.

Thank yow frowv the entive THA Stafft
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